
St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

28 Second Street East 

Cornwall, ON  K6H 1Y3 
 

November 26th, 2023                             26th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

God’s People Are Gathered 
Prelude 

Call to Worship (on screen) 

Prayer of Approach 

Hymn # 298  Glory be to God the Father 

Prayer of Confession (on screen) 

Assurance of Pardon 

Hymn # 705  God who made the earth 

Time with the Young and Young at Heart 
 

God’s Word Is Proclaimed 
Prayer for Illumination 

Old Testament:  Ezekiel 34:11-16 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 100 

New Testament: Ephesians 1:15-23 

Hymn # 672  Jesus calls us, o’er the tumult 

New Testament: John 6:5-23 

Sermon:  My Other Brother Daryl 
 

God’s People Respond 
The Offering 

Prayers of the People & Lord’s Prayer (debts / debtors) 

Hymn # 651   Guide me, O thou great Redeemer 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Minister:   The Rev. Robert L. Adams 

Guest Musician:  Minna Cornelisse 

Scripture Reader:  Betty Eadie 

Techs:   Roy Choi, Brian Markell, Alex Plant, Dan Plant 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Coming up at St. John’s: 

Sunday @ 10:00 a.m.    Worship 
Sunday following worship   Choir Practice 
Sunday @ 1:30 p.m.    Pickleball for Beginners 
Nov 29 @ 7:00 p.m.    Bible Study 
Dec 1 @ 6:00 p.m.    We Event 
 
 

Curious about Pickleball? 

Everyone is invited to join us on Sunday afternoons at 1:30pm in the church 

gymnasium for Beginner’s Pickleball. For more information, please contact 

Laura McFadzen at 613-363-6491, by email- lmcfadzen@msn.com or see me 

after church. 

Save Your Space 

On December 1st we will be hosting an intergenerational event at 6PM. 

Dinner included! Please plan to attend and bring a friend! RSVP to the 

church office by November 27th. 

Pies for Sale! 

The Women of the Church are selling a variety of pies! Large meat pies (7”) 

for $13, small meat pies (5”) for $7, and apple pies (7”) for $9! Be sure to 

grab one on Sunday before they’re all gone! 

Christmas Choir 

Interested in singing for the choir for the holidays? Join us! Practice will be 

held in the choir room following worship every Sunday. 

Bible Study 

This season of bible study will be a book study on Dietrich Bonhoeffer’s ‘God 

Is In The Manger: Reflections on Advent and Christmas’. If you require a 

copy, please contact the minister. 

mailto:lmcfadzen@msn.com

